
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
A Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, April 7, 2015, at 6:00 p.m., (or as soon thereafter as 

other public hearings are concluded), in Council Chambers, 301 University Ridge, Greenville, SC  

29601, for the purpose of receiving comments from members of the public concerning a proposed 

ordinance to amend Exhibit “A” established as an addendum to Ordinance No. 4079, as last 

amended by Ordinance No. 4484, so as to appropriate additional operating funds for tourist 

related projects. 

 

 

      Bob Taylor, Chairman 

      Greenville County Council 

 

 

 

Advertise: Friday, March 20, 2015 

 


